U.S. Army Corps of
Engineers

Philadelphia District
100 Penn Square East
Philadelphia, PA 19107

January 23, 2004

Dear RAB Member,

For the past several years I have tried to hold a RAB Meeting in the January or February
timeframe, but, once again, based on the project’s funding and current schedule I am
forced to postpone our meeting. The RAB Meeting, which was scheduled for February
18, 2004 is being postponed.

The next meeting will most likely be in late April. At that meeting the focus will be on
the final data from Operable Unit 2 and this year’s schedule. T would also like to discuss
the communities future land use plans for the DuPont complex and review our latest
newsletter. We had planned on discussing Risk Assessment; however, | believe based on
our new schedule we may wait until next year.

You will be notified when the plans have been made for the April RAB Meeting, 1

apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Ilook forward to seeing you in
April.

Sincegely,

0409
George Bock

Project Manager



